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Role Name 

District Commissioner Josh Railton 

District Youth 
Commissioner 

Vacant 

DESC Alistair Bell 

District Chairman Ian Stocks 

District Secretary Eileen Damms 

District Treasurer Rebecca Daykin 

Elected Members 
Elected from the District Scout Council 

John Damms 
Steph Willis 
Carl Cooper 

Keith Pickering 

Nominated Members 
Nominated by the DC 

Harvey Lenham 
Michael Tracey 

Lisa Howlett 

Co-opted Members 
Member skill sets 

Alison Nandi (SAS Manager) 
Andrew Jackson (Minibus) 
Harvey Marritt (County YC) 

Karen Robson (Minutes Sec) 

District Rep to CSC Harvey Lenham 

Auditor Mike Piper 

County Commissioner Gary McCune 

County Chairman Ian Birkinshaw 

  

Gender Balance M:    10      F:    6 

Denotes ex officio  

Denotes right of 
attendance 

 

POST BALANCE SHEET EVENT – COVID 19 PANDEMIC  

The impact and duration of the COVID 19 pandemic is causing international 
economic crises and uncertainty, and the charity is not immune to the impacts being 
felt. After the balance sheet date, during the lockdown period. Scouting activity 
across the UK was temporarily stopped. 

Precautions have been taken to protect our volunteers visiting sites, and normal level 
of governance has been maintained during the pandemic with trustees keeping in 
regular remote contact through video conferencing. The trustees continue to monitor 
the impact of the situation on the charity’s reserves. Whilst we may plan to use some 
of our reserves to meet our objectives during this period, we have taken reasonable 
steps as follows:  
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Actively managing our costs through reduced and limit expenditure on scouting 
activities.   

Continue to monitor the reserve levels, and as noted above, at the balance sheet 
date we held £15,698 of unrestricted funds which comfortably exceeds our very low 
level of annual fixed costs. Our new District Commissioner will have funds available 
for the furtherance of Scouting in the City of Hull.  

The Trustees will continue to monitor the effects and continue to work in the best 
interests of the charity. At the date of signing the accounts, initiatives were underway 
to begin a safe return to Scouting activities following both headquarters and NYA 
guidance. 

 


